
This coming Sunday night, October 16, our Finance Committee will 
present the proposed budget for 2023.  If you are a member, you should 
have received a copy of the budget in the mail in the past few weeks.  The 
process for our budget proposal begins at the beginning of the summer 
of each year.  Our committees, ministers and program leaders begin the 
process of assessing their needs to fund our various ministries.  Over the 
summer requests are submitted to our Finance Committee who have 
the responsibility of developing a budget for the coming year.  Each year, 
these faithful church members consider the various requests and form a 
budget that not only funds our ministries and programs but makes sure 
our commitment to missions is maintained.  They also closely monitor 
our giving patterns and our financial health. The Finance Committee then 
develops a comprehensive budget proposal that is reasonable and at the 
same time is a faith step for our congregation.  The Finance Committee 
then presents this proposal to our Trustees who review the budget and 
make any suggestions to our Finance Committee.  Finally, our Finance 
Committee presents our budget in October Church Conference and if 
there are no amendments, we vote as a congregation on the following 
Sunday at the end of worship in a special called Church Conference.  I 
hope you have reviewed our budget proposal and of course you can be 
a part of any discussion at Church Conference on October 16, 2022, at 
7:00 p.m. in the Sanctuary.
I am grateful for all who are a part of this process each year and thankful 
to all who support our budget through giving to our church.  I am always 
reminded that our budget is a complete “faith” budget.  It is a faith budget 
because every dollar we receive as a congregation is from those who 
voluntarily choose to be obedient to the Bible’s instruction to tithe and 
present our offerings to God.  It is a faith budget because we believe by 
faith our offerings are going to make a difference in the Kingdom of God.  
Through our generous giving, we can not only offer ministries to all in our 
congregation but also to our community and to others around the world.  
You are making a difference when you give.
So, as we come to this time of decision every year, I am reminded that 
this is not simply an administrative matter but a commitment to having 
sacred spaces where God’s people can gather for worship and Bible 
study to make disciples.  It is a commitment to providing spaces and 
ministries to people in our community.  It is a commitment to the next 

CONTINUED ON PAGE 2
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TBC LIBRARY NEWS
LINE OF DUTY SERIES

Janice Cantore, a retired Long Beach California police officer 
of 22 years, tells us about the perils of Tess O’Rourke in the 
Line of Duty series.

Tess O’Rourke dreams of becoming the first female chief 
of police in Long Beach, California. As commander of the 
East Division, she is well on her way . . . until the night she 
responds to an officer-needs-assistance call and fatally shoots 
an unarmed teenager. Despite being cleared of wrongdoing by 
a grand jury, Tess is so hounded by the public that she takes 

a job in Oregon to escape the bad press. Winning over the residents of Rogue’s 
Hollow might be more difficult than adjusting to her new role as police chief in the 
small, backwater town. Especially when her closest friend, the pastor’s wife, goes 
missing and the woman’s cousin is found shot. Tess finds an ally in sheriff’s deputy 
Steve Logan, but as they track down Rogue’s Hollow’s first murderer, she worries 
that she’s breaking one of her rules and getting too close to him.

All three books in the series, Crisis Shot, Lethal Target, and Cold Aim, are available on 
the shelf in the TBC Library and are also available as eBooks in the TBC Digital Library.

In order to access eBooks, you must have a TBC Library Card and request to be on 
the eBooks approved list. In order to use eBooks you will have to add the Libby 
by OverDrive app to your smartphone, tablet, laptop, desktop, or Kindle. If you 
need a TBC Library card or you need to be added to the eBooks list, you may call 
or email Ron Brown at 919-782-3957 or rbrown0207@gmail.com for assistance.

Dr. Jeff Roberts | Senior Pastor | jroberts@tbcraleigh.com
4815 Six Forks Road | Raleigh NC 27609 | 919-787-3740 | tbcraleigh.com

generation of children and students and to care for our oldest generation.  It 
is a commitment to participate with other Baptists and non-Baptists who are 
followers of Jesus to share good news.  Jesus reminds us that where we store 
up our treasure, there our hearts will be also.  Thank you for your heart for 
Trinity Baptist Church and all that God is doing in us and through us.

CONTINUED FROM PAGE 1

OUR CHRISTIAN SYMPATHIES
to the family of TBC Member Jeanie Ruth Wilson Rickman upon her 
passing on Sunday, September 25. 
to TBC Members Ashely and Brad Cox and their children Rainey and 
Ford, upon the passing of Ashley’s grandmother, (Rainey and Ford’s great 
grandmother), Virginia Monk Russell, on Thursday, September 29th.
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October 16
Mark Meyen, native of Texas, has been a member of Trinity 
since 2006. Mark and his wife Ann have two children, Michelle 
(Ross) and Michael (Rachel), and four grandchildren: Olivia, 
Walker, Brynn and Sam. He is a retired Systems Analyst for 
NC Department of Commerce. Mark is a deacon for the A3C6 
Wisdom Seekers with Melinda Cook, Steve Goodman, and 
JoAnne Harper.  He also serves in Living Praise, Bereavement 
and Senior Travel Committee.

WELCOME TO TRINITY
Rev. Claudia & Tyler Grainger-Sink 

Letter
Karl & Stephanie Konrad 

Letter
Mary Ann Lambert 

Letter

Bill & Lydia McGee 
Letter

Allison McGee 
Letter

Kevin & Shana Thompson 
Letter

October 23
Amanda Smith-Gard, native of Rocky Mount, NC, has been a 
member of TBC since 2005. She and her husband Kevin have 
two children, Will – NCSU - Junior, and Emily – Savannah College 
of Art & Design – Freshman.  She is a Teacher for Trinity Baptist 
Preschool. Amanda is a deacon for A4C2 Pathfinders with Teri 
Wray. She also serves in SS Adult 4 Department Secretary, Music 
Committee, Sanctuary Choir, New Covenant, Bells of Praise, 
Pathfinders Care Group Leader and Youth Choir Volunteer. 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD
We are excited to kick off our 2022 Operation Christmas Child Season! Boxes 
will be available in the narthex beginning October 12. All filled boxes are due 
back no later than Sunday, November 6 for our Dedication Sunday. Thank you 
for joining us as we spread the Gospel through these simple gifts of God’s Love!

More information to come in December

NORTH MYRTLE BEACH
Have fun and be intentional in your marriage!  

More information to come in December

SAVE THE DATE  FEB 24-26  
MARRIAGE RETREAT
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ORDER YOUR 
POINSETTIAS TODAY
Poinsettias are available to order for $10 each from 
October 2nd -October 30 order forms are available at 
tbcraleigh.com or in the Narthex.  If you wish to purchase 
one or more poinsettias, please fill out the form and return 
with payment, (please note “Poinsettia” on the memo line) to 
the church office by mail or drop off (weekdays, 8 am-4 pm), 
or you may put it in the offering box if you attend worship. 
The deadline to order poinsettias is October 30th.

Celebrate with the Mom-to-be
JORDAN MILLS

Saturday, October 15, 2022
1 1AM – 1PM

 
Trinity Baptist Church Fellowship Hall

 
Text Christie Fry (919-614-4446) your name to RSVP

 
Registry babylist.com/jordan-mills-baby-registry
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WEDNESDAY MORNING WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY
TRUSTWORTHY A study of 1 & 2 Kings by Lisa Terkeurst

SEPT. 28-NOV. 2  |  9:30-11:30AM  |  C101 under the Narthex steps

Contact: Shelly King (queensk68@gmail.com)
Cost is $16.99  

please order your own copy of the study guide through Lifeway or Amazon

WOMEN’S BOOK CLUB 
ONE THURSDAY EACH MONTH 

Facilitator: Nancy Cummings ncummings12@gmail.com

The Alchemist   —  Oct. 20 
by Paul Coelho

All Creatures Great and Small – Nov. 17 
by James Herriot

A Prayer Box — Jan. 19 
by Lisa Wingate

DIVORCE CARE  |  7:00  |  D360 
FACILITATED BY SHAY AND JEFF GREENE
Sign up by following this link: 
https://onrealm.org/TrinityBaptistC/PublicRegistrations/
Event?linkString=Mzk3NTFlNGYtMWRkZS00NzQxLW 
I4YzQtYWYwMDAxMzgzNTZj  or scan this code. 

Volunteer Opportunity  |  Team Support for DivorceCare
We are praying about a team of individuals that have a heart for those 
hurting or struggling with life issues.   Some of these include separation/
divorce or grief.  We would like to build our support and our discipleship 
leaders for these areas.  Please contact Rev. Karen Eickhoff if you 
consider this a gift you have or willing to cultivate to use in ministry.
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Our Student Choirs and Children’s Choirs have begun, but there’s still 
time to get involved. Parents, begin planning for choirs now! We will 
be doing the Hanging of the Greens on November 27 (Rehearsals on 
November 20). Your directors will inform you of upcoming worship 
leadership times when choirs sing. It will be a joy to bring back this 
wonderful start to the Christmas season after two years due to Covid. 

The Sanctuary Choir has been growing recently with new singers 
and some who’ve returned to worship leadership. We are currently 
preparing for our Christmas cantata, The Seven Noels, by Pepper 
Choplin. We’ll be joining area choirs to perform at Meymandi Concert 
Hall on December 11 as well as present it at our church on December 
18 in both morning services. Both presentations will be with orchestra. 
Christmas is shaping up to be a wonderful time of celebration for our 
musicians and church family!

It’s not too late to join an adult Vocal Ensemble or the PrimeTimers 
Choir. Sylvia Pearce, director, welcomes you to the PrimeTimers at 10 
am each Tuesday morning. The vocal ensembles of Living Praise and 
New Covenant rehearse each Wednesday at 6:30 pm. They will resume 
rehearsals on October 19.

Upcoming worship music: 
October 16 Orchestra; Brittany West, soloist 
October 23 Bells of Praise 
October 30 Student Choir, Tiffany Bartholomew 
November 6 Testament, Ashley Terrazas 
November 13 Orchestra, Living Praise, New Covenant

Until we meet again! 
Steve

ALWAYS A PLACE FOR YOU! Find your place in the music 
ministry! If you have singing or instrumental abilities, we need 
you. We are always looking for more musicians to add to our 
worship leading ministries at Trinity. Consider getting involved in 
music ministry and being a part of an exciting place of ministry!

Through Jesus, therefore, let us continually offer to God a sacrifice 
of praise--the fruit of lips that openly profess his name.

— Hebrews 13:15
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Sunday School News
We are a group of baptized believers living life with each other in 
community, learning God’s truths and growing in Discipleship.  Let 

us help you connect with a class or a group in fellowship in order to 
study God’s word together.

W E D N E S D AY  E V E N I N G S  T H I S  FA L L
THE GOOD AND BEAUTIFUL YOU

T N T  I S  B A C K
THE STUDY OF COLOSSIANS FOR MEN AND WOMEN. 

The Fullness of Christ | Doctrine and Duty | C303 + Chapel
A Tuesday night bible study on the book of Colossians for men and women within 
our Community. The men are facilitated by Jeff Roberts and the women are 
facilitated by Robin Roberts. 

Contact the church office if you would like to participate

Discover the Person Jesus created you to be!

6:30 PM | C303 | DR. ROBERTS

You can purchase the book at Amazon or Christianbook.com

CHRISTIAN CLASSICS SERIES: 
C.S. Lewis And Christian Thought

FACILITATED BY LYDIA TATUM AND KARL KONRAD  |  C102
We will read together The Great Divorce, Screwtape Letters, and Pilgrims Regress.  
We will spend 3-4 weeks on each book.  In these times of discussion, we will 
practice civil discourse, critical debate, and corporate devotional reading.  You 
may purchase these books on your own or check out of a Library.. 
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10/13-25/22     Door of Hope South Africa   |   Chris Herrmann: herm6019@aol.com

10/29/22     Medical/ Dental Bus with Welcome House  |   Beth Davis: bethedavis6@gmail.com

11/6     Operation Christmas Child Dedication Day  |   Cissy Lewis: cljrlewis@aol.com

11/16-20/22     Kentucky Mission Trip   |   Brenda Lowrance: bhlowrance@gmail.com

2022 Missions  DATES  To Remember

Trinity’s State Missions Offering
SEPTEMBER - OCTOBER 2022 | GOAL: $25,000

Trinity’s Shaw Mission Fund 
Making missions possible right here in and through our community

Baptist State Convention of NC
State Missions Offering & Hunger 
Fund  •  Baptists on Mission - 
Disaster Relief, Medical/Dental 
Buses, Mission Camps  •  Baptist 
Children’s Homes  •  Baptist 
Retirement Homes  •  Church 
Planting  •  Associational Projects

Cooperative Baptist Fellowship of NC
Missions & Hunger Relief  •  Baptist 
Campus Ministry  •  Hospitality & 
Refugee Ministry (Welcome House)  
•  Ministerial Students  •  Women’s 
Missionary Union Support  •  
Baptists on Mission Support

Join us in giving!  Blue State Missions Offering envelopes can be found in the pew 
racks in the sanctuary, checks with “State Missions Offering '' in the memo line can 
be made payable to Trinity Baptist Church, or you can designate your gift online at 
tbcraleigh.com.

Winter Coat Giveaway and Pizza Lunch 
with the Dental  Bus at  Peach Cultural  Center

October 29, 2022
As Trinity hosts a fall Dental Bus 
event at Peach Cultural Center in 
Southeast Raleigh, we would also like 
to hold a winter coat giveaway and 
pizza lunch for all who attend.

We will need you to donate and 
volunteer to make this happen! 

Donate coats, hats, scarves, and 
gloves of all sizes in the bins located 
in the ROC lobby and at the end of 
the B200 hallway.

Volunteer to distribute: https://
www.signupgenius.com/
go/10C0F4AAEAA2EA2FC1-medical

Contact Beth Davis for more information: bethedavis6@gmail.com
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NORTH RALEIGH MINISTRIES 
FOOD PANTRY HIGHEST NEEDS

USED GROCERY BAGS  |  JELLY  |   DRY PASTA & SAUCES
Please consider donating food this month directly at Strickland Rd. 

You do not need to wait until our monthly drive to donate!
As you go about your weekly grocery shopping, consider adding one or more 

of these items each week to your list and drop them off in our permanent 
collection bins in the B200 hall.

NEXT LOCAL MINISTRY PARTNER SUPPLY DRIVE 
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 13, 2022

HEALING HANDS OF FAITH MINISTRY
Contact Lydia Tatum for more information or to request a visit.

Over the past year, several of our church’s 
nurses have been meeting, learning, and 
praying about building a ministry to our church 
community that will provide an extra level of 
care during the health transitions that we will 
all inevitably face.  Out of these meetings, 
Healing Hands of Faith (HHF) Ministry was 
born.  In short, these volunteers are here to 
make “spiritual visits with medical eyes”  when 
you or your loved one faces changes in health 
status and level of care.  

HHF consists of caring believers from Trinity 
Baptist Church, joining hands with God, to 
minister to the holistic health needs of the 
faith community, focusing on the intentional 
care of the spirit.

HHF health ministers will assist church 
members, and non-members, transition 
through multiple stages of healthcare by 
acting as liaisons and integrators of faith 
and health.

Our mission of holistic healthcare for our 
congregation will be accomplished through 
HHF health ministers working as:

1. Health advocates—providing non-invasive 
health care such as blood pressure and heart 
rate checks, physical assessments, as well as 
aiding in understanding and effectively using 
health care and social service systems.

2. Health educators—through individual and 
group education on health promotion and 
disease prevention.

3. Health counselors—assisting with 
visitation and follow-up in homes, hospitals, 
and long- term facilities.

4. Referral advisors—referring individuals to 
a pastor, a physician, or community services 
as needed.

5. Health liaisons…acting as a go-between 
for the congregation and community 
resources, as well as making our ministers 
aware of needs.

6. And faith and health integrators—
seeking to promote understanding of the 
relationship between faith and health by 
providing spiritual care and guidance around 
health issues.
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MEADOW RESTAURANT AND LIGHTS 
Sign up poster goes up Sunday, October 30 at 9:30 on B-Hall Board. 

Let’s go to dinner at the Meadow 
Restaurant, seafood, and country cooking 
buffet, see the Meadow Christmas Lights 
riding the train or walking around,  visit 
the Old Fashion Candy Store with barrels 
and barrels of candy you grew up with, 
plus lots of other goodies. 

WHERE:  Meadow Restaurant and 
Lights, Benson, NC

WHEN:  Saturday, November 19, 2022

TIME:  3:00 - 9:00 (be at church around 
2:30 so we can leave on time). 

TRIP LEADER:  ANITA YEARGIN, 919-389-1299

WEEKLY SENIOR ADULT GATHERINGS
SENIOR GAMES IN ROOM A214 

THURSDAYS 1:00-3:00PM

Bridge Tables and Chicken Foot Tables are set each week! 
If you have any questions, call  Anita Yeargin at 919-389-1299. 

FOREVER YOUNG SENIOR TRIP 
ALABAMA THEATER CHRISTMAS SHOW 

NOV 14 & 15, 2022  |  $140/PERSON
Please place your payment made payable to Trinity in the metal 

box next to sign up sheet when you sign up.

SIGN-UP SHEET GOES UP ON OCTOBER 16th at 9:30am,
which is a change from Save the Date, which said October 30th.

 
Trip Leader: Nancy Hurt 919-803-7801

Save The Date! Rudy Christmas Show
Dec 12, matinée   |  Sign up Nov 6
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HAWAII WORK DAY 
FUNDRAISER

High School students our first student 
workday for Hawaii will be held on 
October 22nd, this is the students 
first opportunity to fundraise for their 
trip. If you are a church member with 
a service that you need done around 
your house that the students could 

do, email our student ministry interns 
alexaforrester3@gmail.com and 
dmlangdon480@gmail.com we still 
have a couple of slots still open! We will 
offer a variety of service projects on that 
Saturday and different time slots. 

FALL FEST 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

We need youth volunteers to help with 
the fall fest on October 28th! You can 
sign up to help with your friends and 
it will be a blast. Great way for you to 
engage with our children’s ministry and 

gain a couple of volunteer hours! 

Sign up here! https://www.signupgenius.
com/go/10C0E45A4AA28A6F5C34-fall

MISSION PROJECT 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

We will have a mission project 
opportunity on Saturday the 29th! 
Volunteer from 11am-3pm for help 

provide Fall Fest style games for the 
families attend the Medical/Dental bus!

FAMILY LUNCHES 
WITH CLAUDIA!

Come have lunch with our new middle 
school minister Claudia! This is a great 
opportunity for you to get to know her 

and for her to get to know you and your 
families! Email  cgraingersink@tbcraleigh.
com to sign up or get more information! 
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TRINITY KIDS 
BIRTH-5TH GRADE 

MUSIC, CHOIRS, FUN, 
AND LEARNING TO HELP OUR NEIGHBORS

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS  |  6:15 TO 7:30 P.M.  

Lunch bunch with Ms Katie is BACKKK!!

I would love to have lunch with your child at school! Let me know 
when your child eats and if their school is allowing visitors for 

lunch. I can't wait to see them in their school environment! 
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Parent Child Dedication

November 13th in our 10:55 service

If you are interested in participating 
contact Katie at kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

FALL FEST
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Pickleball for Beginners 
THURSDAYS FROM 2-4PM

Instructions will be given for those interested during this time on Thursdays!!  
Come and see what pickleball fun and fellowship is all about!

Youth Basketball 
Season Coming!

PRACTICES BEGIN MID/LATE OCTOBER
 Girls Sun (Time TBD)
 5th-6th Boys Tues 7:30-8:45pm
 7th-9th Boys Mon 7:30-8:45pm
 10th-12th Boys Wed 7:30-8:45pm

GAMES BEGIN FIRST WEEK OF 
DECEMBER

 Boys Friday Evenings
 Girls Saturdays and Sundays

SEASON ENDS WITH A TOURNAMENT 
AT THE END OF FEBRUARY

Circuit Fitness Class 
Tuesdays  |  6-7pm  
Now Meeting In-Person

TBC FITNESS

Chair Yoga 
Tuesdays | 5-5:45pm 

In-Person and Online

Flow Yoga 
Tuesdays | 3:15pm 

In-Person and Online

Zumba 
Wednesday | 6:15pm 

In-Person

Senior Strength & Stretch 
Mondays | 12:30pm  

In-Person and Online

ROC VOLUNTEERS
MONDAY 
OCTOBER 17
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Frank Evans
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Pat Pierce 
Linda Perry
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Alice Summerlin

TUESDAY 
OCTOBER 18
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Moose Beaudreau
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Mark Wheeless
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Mike Newton
 

WEDNESDAY 
OCTOBER 19
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Johnny Teal
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Betsy Thompson 
Carolyn Studeman
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Alan Holley

THURSDAY 
OCTOBER 20
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Moose Beaudreau
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Karen Simms 
3:00pm-6:00pm 
HL Warren

FRIDAY 
OCTOBER 21
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Billy Joyner
12:00pm-3:00pm 
George Mathis
3:00pm-6:00pm 
ROC CLOSED
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Fall Fest
October 28 | 6-8pm
IT IS TIME FOR THE FALL FESTIVAL!! 

There will be inflatables, games, “Trunk or 
Treat”, food, and a few more surprises still to be 
announced! The festival will be at the church 
on October 28 from 6-8pm.  This event is for 
everyone, so put on your most festive attire and 

come enjoy the fall weather with us. We are so excited! 
We are collecting candy donations this year, so please place bags of candy in the bins 
that can be found around the church. Help us put the TREAT in Trunk or Treat!
If you are interested in volunteering for this event please scan the QR  below

Interested in volunteering in the ROC? Email cdavis@tbcraleigh.com.
MONDAY 
OCTOBER 24
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Beverly Munday
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Pat Pierce 
Linda Perry
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Alice Summerlin

TUESDAY 
OCTOBER 25
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Pat Nelson
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Jan Mills
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Debbie Thomas 
Susan Robinson

WEDNESDAY 
OCTOBER 26
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Mike Newton
12:00pm-3:00pm 
PJ Ginocchio
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Alan Holley

THURSDAY 
OCTOBER 27
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Moose Beaudreau
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Becky Dribbon 
Elaine Smith
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Linda Hanks

FRIDAY 
OCTOBER 28
9:00am - 12:00pm 
PJ Ginocchio
12:00pm-3:00pm 
George Mathis
3:00pm-6:00pm 
ROC CLOSED

10/24-25: 
Evaluation Nights

11/28: 
First Practice

2022 UPWARD

Upward Coaches and Referees Needed! 
Email Laury Holley, holley.laury@gmail.com if you’re 

interested in serving with the Upward Ministry!
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When you provide a check as payment, you authorize us either to use information from your check to make a 
one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is published every other week by Trinity Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks 
Road, Raleigh, NC 27609. Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, NC. Postmaster: Send address changes to 
Trinity Times, 4815 Six Forks Rd., Raleigh, NC 27609

STAY CONNECTED
We use social media as a tool for connecting, learning, and 
informing you about new information. All of our social media 
accounts are active and posting. We encourage you to interact 
on all platforms and with all accounts. Lets make a point of 

intergenerational fellowship even online!

Stewardship
(YTD total through 08/31/2022) 
YTD General Funds Needs (Budget) $2,275,608.30
YTD Operating Receipts  $2,149,821.32
YTD Operating Expenses  $2,009,943.90

facebook.com/trinitybaptistchurchraleigh

@tbcraleigh     &     @tbcstudentsraleigh

tbcraleigh.podbean.com

STAFF CONTACT INFO
PASTORS

SUPPORT STAFF

Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
SENIOR PASTOR 
jroberts@tbcraleigh.com 

Rev. Steve Byers 
WORSHIP & MUSIC 
slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
EDUCATION & DISCIPLESHIP 
kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Jan Brown 
FINANCIAL ADMINISTRATOR 
janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Bonnie Cole 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
bcole@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Argento 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
dargento@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
ADMINISTRATION 
sgood@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Lydia Tatum 
MINISTRY & MISSIONS 
ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Katie Medlin 
CHILDREN & PRESCHOOLERS 
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Christian Davis 
STUDENTS & RECREATION 
cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

BELONG. BECOME. BE.

Julie Williams 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
jwilliams@tbcraleigh.com

Ashbey Jones 
FACILITIES MANAGER 
ajones@tbcraleigh.com

Bentley Williams 
WEEKDAY DIRECTOR 
preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface 
WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL ADMIN 

Rev. Wayne Rogers 
ORGANIST

Ramona Green 
PIANIST

Barbara Bowen 
PIANIST

Rev. Claudia Grainger-Sink, 
MIDDLE SCHOOL & FAMILY CONNECTION, 
cgraingersink@tbcraleigh.com
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